
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 A blank revision timetable for students to map out their week. We encourage students to be 

specific when indicating what they will revise. For example, instead of simply putting ‘maths’ 

to identify the area such as ‘expanding double brackets’. The students can use the 

specification and the advance information to pinpoint the revision. 

 

 
  

 Advance information from the examination boards. The exam boards have released advance 

information to schools and for some subjects this includes the topics to be included in the 

examination. We would encourage you to read this alongside your son/daughter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A pack of revision cards. We have been delivering different revision techniques over this 

term and these cards will support students with their revision at home.  

 

 

Mock examinations will take place for a period of 2 weeks commencing 7th March 2022. 

We are very mindful that examinations can be a stressful time for students and we ask that you 

encourage limited screen time, healthy eating and good sleep patterns. Should you have any 

concerns or would further advice please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs E Housden 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


